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CONTINUING AIRWORTHINESS  
MANAGEMENT OFFICE MEMO 

TO:  
All Engineering Department, CAMO 
and Design/Technical Services 
Department 

FROM: Technical Publication 

CC: GAM QA Department, GAM AM DATE: 22.02.2021 

REFERENCE NO.: CAMO/MEMO/2021/06 

 
 

Dear all, 

 

Leonardo Helicopters has released a General Information Letter regarding New Distributions 

System of Technical Publications E-mail Notifications. To those who have username/ID from 

LH, as specified by aircraft type of account, this IL will help you to get alert by e-mail with 

any publications sent by LH. Please note that LH have set a new link of Customer Portal. 

Refer to link below. 

 

https://customerportal.leonardocompany.com/en-US/ 

 

You may refer to the GD link below contains the video tutorial and information letter for the 

instructions to update your account to receive e-mail notifications.  

 
ILGEN20096E 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you and stay safe! 
 

 
 
NUR NABILLA BT. MOHD HASNAN 
TECHNICAL PUBLICATION,  
CAMO DEPARTMENT, 
GALAXY AEROSPACE (M) SDN. BHD. 
 

https://customerportal.leonardocompany.com/en-US/
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1l03NEmBRQ7lyP-vI28S8jZaKkYnPV83B&authuser=publication%40galaxyaerospace.my&usp=drive_fs

